July 30, 2012

James Vine, Service Delivery Manager
1041 Great Street, Prince George, BC
V2N 2K8

Dear James,

On behalf of the tenants of Northern Health Home and Community Care, and our Wellness
Program; we wish to extend a sincere thank you for your extremely generous efforts in
providing the tenants with the ability to enjoy a most elegant summer garden party at the
Falkner’s, located on Bench Drive.

Your tremendous contribution for this year’s senior’s garden party has touched the hearts of
so many. Our driver, Bob ensured the ride was most comfortable. He was very gracious, and
attentive to the seniors, and they appreciated a most clean and comfortable coach.

The tenants and our Wellness Team recognize what a significant commitment and effort
PWTransit have made to donate transportation to this wonderful event. Your generosity has
made it possible for our seniors to know that they are thought of with kindness and warmth
and in having the knowledge that they are so important to you means so very much.

PWTransit and its staff are valued and appreciated members of our community and are very
generous contributors to our Wellness Program.

Please accept our deepest gratitude!

Best Regards,
Sherry Maher & Justine Armstrong, Wellness Coordinators
Susan Kragt, Wellness Supervisor
Northern Health Wellness Program

1462 20" Avenue, Prince George BC V2L 0B3
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